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Work that makes us go WOW! 

Football Crazy Goodbye and Good luck 

IT is with great sadness that we 

say goodbye to two members of 

staff today.   Mrs Hyatt who has 

been with us for over 12 years is 

starting a new life in the Isle of Wight and Mrs 

Bracken who has been with us over 7 years will 

be welcoming her first grandchild.  We would like 

to thank them for all their hard work and wish 

them good health and happiness for the future. 

Lest we forget 

AS usual we will be selling poppies in school this 

year.  Please wait and buy yours from us and 

help us beat the amount raised last year. 

A BIG congratulation to Lockington House who 

triumphed in the interhouse footballl 

competition last week.  Well done to all the 

children who took part 

AT this time of year we start to think about Christmas 

and the shops start to fill up with Christmas toys and 

treats.  Please help us to help children who are not so 

fortunate and fill your shoe box with gifts. .  Please see 

the leaflet  we sent a few weeks 

ago for suggested items and how 

to wrap your shoebox.  Please 

bring your gift to school by 21 

November. 

Christmas cheer 

REMINDERS: 

 Parents evenings will take place on 2 and 3 

November. Please make sure your have returned 

your form. 

 Parent tours for Reception 2017 school places 

are taking place. See school website for details. 

Our WOW work winners: Evan and Jaida-Mai from Reception, Aryaman 
and Eve Year1, Faith and Lottie Year 2, Emily and Charlie Year 3, Emily 
and Niall Year 4, Stanley and Joshua Year 5 and Kaiya and Oscar from 

Year 6. 

Handwriting award winners:  Emily and Grace Reception, Carter and 
Abigail  Year 1,  Ellissa and Sean Year 2, Ronnie and Jessica Year 3, Finn 
and Chloe Year 4, Sienna and Jessica Year 5 and Larys and Shreshta 

Year 6. 

OUR children certainly made us go WOW with 

all their hard work this half term.  Miss 

Beacham has been on the hunt for beautiful 

work and neat handwriting since the 

beginning of term.  All the teachers are so 

proud of all the children’s achievements and 

we have awarded our first official WOW work 

and handwriting awards.  The children had a 

special award ceremony this afternoon.  Not 

only did they get their work presented on a 

special display they were given a beautiful 

certificate and they have also received five 

house points each.   The children and 

teachers are all so proud and we cannot wait 

to see who gets WOW work and handwriting 

awards next half term.  Watch this space! 




